
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of Kansas City 
Power & Light Company for Authority to 
Encumber Certain SmartGrid Equipment. 
 

)
)
)
 

Case No. EO-2011-0088 
 

STAFF STATUS REPORT 
 

 COMES NOW the Staff (“Staff”) of the Missouri Public Service Commission 

(“Commission”) and, for its response to the Commission’s September 24, 2010 Order Directing 

Filing in which the Commission ordered “Staff to either file a Recommendation or a Status 

Report stating when it will file its Recommendation” by September 28, 2010, states that Staff 

anticipates filing its recommendation on Kansas City Power & Light Company’s application by 

October 4, 2010. 

Respectfully submitted, 

        
 

/s/ Nathan Williams     
       Nathan Williams, Deputy General Counsel 
       Missouri Bar No. 35512 

 
       Attorney for the Staff of the  
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
       P. O. Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO 65102 
       (573) 751-8702 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
       e-mail: nathan.williams@psc.mo.gov 
 

 
 

Certificate of Service 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, or transmitted by 
facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 28rh day of September 2010. 

 
/s/ Nathan Williams     

 


